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To the EPA when considering Esso’s latest proposal for Long Island in Westernport.

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.ipcc.ch/report/sixth-assessment-report-working-group-
3/__;!!C5rN6bSF!Gzk8p7LE7q0CbNSg-DUAWi46MQbsSDO-Bx4XSNhnD64ouKatFbHzSor-
tOaptDAQIn6Y1prt-bvKf1q0VP5E4WivoY69MH_f1avGdwM$

Yours truly,
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